
BEAVERBROOK SCHOOL  

 

Cell Phone Policy 

At Beaverbrook School cell phones are not permitted to be used by students 

during the day. We do understand that cell phones are an important part of 

students’ lives and are considered a way to communicate with your child while 

they are at school.  

Should You need to communicate with your child during the day, please call the 

school directly at 506-856-3403 or email your child’s teacher. Students are also 

permitted to call home with permission from their teacher.  

 

In the event that your child does bring their cell phone to school, they would be 

expected to keep it locked up in their locker for the day. If your child chooses to 

use their phone during the day, the following steps will be taken: 

 

Incident 1: Asked to put phone away, in their locker 

Incident 2: Phone will be taken away and locked up for the day by staff 

Incident 3: Phone will be taken and not returned until parent/guardian come 

into school for meeting and pick up. 

Beaverbrook School values your partnership and support when it comes to our No 

Cell Phone policy. Should You have questions or concerns, please reach out or 

drop by to see us! 

Beaverbrook School is not responsible for the phone should it be lost or damaged.   


